
 
 

In the month of March, we are celebrating Women’s History 
Month. Our class will begin informational writing next week 
that will highlight female historical figures. Excitement is in the 
air as we anticipate all of the teaching and learning that is to 
unfold. Please check the Google Classroom nightly to ensure 
your student is working on their writing assignments.  
 
Reminders:  
T-shirt money is due Friday, March 6, 2020. 
Please check the Wednesday Folder for important 
information.  
Each student will need to bring their charged chrome book for 
our writing.  
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